
 
 
12th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
RE: National Heavy Vehicle Regulator - Heavy Vehicle Safety Initiative 
 
4ID Solutions is a leader in digital ID and asset tracking, playing a critical role in 
advancing asset management and operational efficiency. Our mission is to 
transform the tracking landscape through advanced RFID technology and custom 
solutions, ensuring seamless operation and maximum asset utilisation. We are 
committed to innovative solutions that enhance the value of assets while minimising 
waste and optimising the supply chain. 
 
iQrenew is seeking grant funding to utilise existing technologies to demonstrate its 
effectiveness in reducing, and ultimately eliminating, instances of batteries being 
incorrectly disposed of in kerbside bins. This not only addresses a critical safety 
concern but also aligns with corporate social responsibility obligations and 
environmental protection goals. 
 
The grant iQrenew is applying for will significantly boost their capacity to tackle the 
recycling challenges our society faces today. It will enable them to share and 
showcase this technology, that ultimately will contribute to a more sustainable 
waste and resource recovery sector. 4ID Solutions is excited about the prospect of 
enhancing our collaboration with iQrenew through this project, as it presents a 
valuable opportunity to merge our technological expertise with their recycling 
capabilities. 
 
We are confident that iQrenew's project aligns with the objectives of the grant 
program and will make a substantial positive impact on waste reduction and 
resource recovery. Therefore, we wholeheartedly endorse their application and look 
forward to continuing our productive partnership. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information or wish 
to discuss this endorsement in more detail. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Wayne Oldham 
Innovation and Sustainable Technology Director 
+61 2 4394 0333 


